DOME INVESTMENTS
PUBLIC COMPANY LTD

ANNOUNCEMENT

24 June 2025

Cyprus Stock Exchange
Nicosia

Dear Sirs,

It is hereby announced that at its meeting of 24 June 2025, the Company's Board of
Directors approved the Interim Half-Yearly Financial Report of 2024. The information
provided in the Report has not been audited by the Company's Statutory Auditors.
The results are attached.

The Report will be posted to the shareholders and will be available at the Cyprus
Stock Exchange website (www.cse.com.cy). Copies will be available free of charge
at the Head Office of the parent company, A.Tsokkos Hotels Public Ltd in Paralimni,
tel. 23848000.

Yours sincerely,

Anastasia Tsokkou
President of the Board of Directors

Cc.: Cyprus Securities & Exchange Commission
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